
 

Lake Forest Hills Elementary 
Kindergarten Round Up! 

Registering your child for Kindergarten can be exciting and scary! 
Let us help you navigate the process!  

 

When:  Monday, May 21st, 2018, 9 – 10 am and 12:30 – 1:30 pm 

Who: Parents and Prospective Kindergarteners! 
(any child who will be 5 years of age on or before September 1, 2018 and zoned for LFH can register) 

Feel free to bring younger siblings as well!  

What:  You can stop by all day, but from 9 – 10 am and 12:30 – 1:30 pm 

parents, teachers, current students and a school bus will be there  

to see, answer questions and give tours! Register for next year.  

Bring With You:  ANY QUESTIONS YOU MAY HAVE! Also, your Child’s birth 

certificate, proof of residency (ex. utility bill, phone bill, mortgage statement), 

current immunization forms and social security card. 

Have Questions? Email Brinsley Thigpen brinsleythrash@yahoo.com or Katie Wynn 

katiewynn82@gmail.com (Current Kindergarten Parents) or call the school (706) 737-7317!   

The Richmond County School System will host a Kindergarten Round-Up Monday, May 21, 2018 at each of the elementary 

schools from 9 AM to 2 PM. Any child who will be 5 years of age on or before September 1, 2018 needs to register. Every child 

must register at their zoned school and parents must bring the following documents: child’s birth certificate, proof of 

residency, current immunization forms and social security card.   

The PTO of Lake Forest Hills Elementary is organizing the specific times (9 – 10 am and /or 12:30 – 1:30 pm) to help 

prospective parents with navigating the process of registering their child for kindergarten! 
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